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Refugees and Citizenship Canada, 
National Defence, Privy Council 
Office,Ofiice of the 	
Prime Minister: PMO).

Why should we care?

As global citizens and part of civil 
society we have an obligation to 
advocate for peace and security 
both at home and abroad. As 
physicians we see first hand the 
effects of war and trauma on 
people. We are privileged to 
provide care and support to 	
 people in their most vulnerable 
moments. Trauma knows 
no national boundary in an 
international world.

Questions and  
discussion centered  
on what can be done?

Education:•	  It may be difficult 
to connect what happens in our 
local communities to locations 	
far way. But by informing 
ourselves we can make sure 	
our elected officials know that 	
we know what the issues are on 
the ground.

Money:•	  While donating money 
may seem superficial, the lack 
of resources is a very big issue 
for organizations working 
in the areas. Money is most 
welcome.Care,Medicins sans 
Frontieres,UNHCR, The UN 
Refugee Agency, are on the 
ground providing assistance in 
the area.

Join:•	  TheWomen Security 	
and Peace Network consists 	
of 70 organizations that are 
involved in the area of women 
in areas of conflict and peace 
building. The FMWC is a partner 
organization in the network 
but you can join as individual 
members as well.

Advocate:•	  Become familiar 
with Canada’s National Action 
Planand the hold the government 
accountable for implementation. 
Read it, support it, and advocate 
for government action.

Renew/Join FMWC•	 : The 
Medical Women International 
Association (MWIA), which the 
FMWC is a member of, can 
advocate for this issue 	
at high level tables. Support	
of the FMWC is support for 
MWIA. Renew your membership 
and recruit colleagues to amplify 	
our advocacy.

Enhance your skills:•	  Take the 
free online training course I 
Know Gender through the UN 
Women Training Centre to 
increase and test your knowledge 
on gender, women’s economic 
empowerment, violence against 
women and more.

Petition the government  •	
with your support: There 
are several online petitions 
circulating - this just one 

Change.or•	 g. More effective 
is a letter, mailed to your MPs 
constituency office. You can 
find a list of MPs here.

These are just a few of the options 
available for people who can’t pack 
up and take their skills directly 
to the front lines of humanitarian 
aid. Get involved and show the 
Rohingya that Canada, and the 
world, cares.

Dr. Bev Johnson, centre in black, with members in the Senate of Canada.



2018
Summer

19

Highlights of the Inaugural HPV Prevention 
Week #CANADAvsHPV in 2017 

2017 marked the inaugural 	
HPV Prevention Week where 
Canada stood up to educate 	
and raise awareness among 
Canadians about Human 	
Papilloma Virus (HPV) and its 	
affect. The week was formally 
launched on Parliament Hill with 
Members of Parliament speaking 	
to the prevalence and preventability 
of HPV.

From October 1 – 7, 2017 the 
Federation of Medical Women 	
of Canada with a number of 
partners undertook an ambitious 
campaign reaching physicians, 
public health officials, and patients 
themselves on HPV, how easy it 	
is to prevent, and how to do so.

Highlights included:

Targeted media campaign •	
achieving well balanced 
coverage all encouraging 
Canadians to learn more and talk 
with their doctors.

A •	 Poster, recognizing the 
participation of 14 partners, 
distributed to 32,000 family 
physicians across Canada 
through the journal, Canadian 
Family Practice.

A kit of promotional materials •	
(including a poster) distributed 
to hundreds of family medicine 
clinics throughout the country.

Educational materials were •	
developed and posted online for 
easy downloading.

Social media reach including •	
Facebook and Twitter with 
messages, testimonials, and 
video ads.

Youtube and Facebook ads •	
from the FMWC and Immunize 
Canada that brought humour 
and wit to HPV Prevention.

Numerous blogs generated •	
including personal stories of 
HPV and associated cancers, and 
expert advice.

HPV Prevention Week was •	
acknowledged by the federal 
Minister of Health via a 
Ministerial Message.

For more details check out the hashtag 
#CANADAvsHPV or visit: https://www.
fmwc.ca/hpv-prevention-week/

save the date!
#CanadavsHPV returns! October 1-7, 2018

https://fmwc.ca/events/hpv-prevention-week-2017/
https://fmwc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/HPVpreventionWeek_Poster_E16.pdf
https://fmwc.ca/events/hpv-prevention-week-2017/
https://fmwc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/HPV_FINAL_E2.jpg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=3&amp;v=nvvZjMVudAs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kLkO68kc2ys
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/news/2017/10/ministerial_messageforhumanpapillomavirushpvpreventionweek-octob.html
https://www.fmwc.ca/hpv-prevention-week/
https://www.fmwc.ca/hpv-prevention-week/
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Are you on social 
media yet? We are!  
All over it!

Margaret Shkimba, Social Media and 
Blog Editor

It’s been 9 months since the 
FMWC ramped up its social media 
presence with the hiring of a social 
media manager and blog editor. 
In the time since, we’ve grown 
our Twitter followers from 600 to 
almost 2200. That’s an increase 
of over 330%. Although not of 
all of our followers are women in 
medicine, 70% of our followers 
indicate science/news interests, 
68% indicate health/body/mind 
interests. 76% of our followers are 
women. We have been successful in 
two targeted campaigns to find and 
follow Canadian women physicians. 
Our strategy was, and continues 	
to be, simple: Just Ask.

Another tactic was to go looking for 
followers. That involved reviewing 
the followers list of other medical 
twitter accounts for those Canadian 
women physicians who identified 
themselves as a MD student, 
resident or physician. That was 
fun, but difficult to do. It was fun 
because it was inspiring to read 
everyone’s tiny Twitter bios and see 
their profile pics, but it was difficult 
because there were lots of women 
who could be followed, but they 
didn’t identify as any of the criteria: 
MD student, resident or physician. 
It was enough to wonder…. why? 
But it was effective enough to 
bump up our followers – you follow 
me, I’ll follow you. And I have to 
admit, it’s like a little thrill when 	
we get followed back, like a jolt 	
of sugar in the day, but without 	
the calories and other bad stuff. 
Just sweetness.

The number of our followers 
is growing daily as women in 
medicine discover @FMWCanada 	
	

and our vision for women in 
medicine and women’s health.

How does the 
@FMWCanada use  
social media?

The FMWC uses social media to:

••••• Promote the activities 
of the FMWC, Branches and 
members.

Activities like the AGM and 
National Conference proceedings, 
the walk to Parliament Hill, the 
Ottawa Branch meeting with 
Senator MacPhedran, Dr. Emily 
Stowe’s induction into Canadian 
Medical Hall of Fame – the FMWC 
was there and representing 
Canadian women in medicine.

••••• Listen to the 
conversations of women  
in medicine.

Women physicians are vocal and 
active on social media, speaking 
out about the issues that matter 
to them. The FMWC wants to 
hear what they say to inform our 
advocacy and educational efforts.

••••• Raise awareness of 
relevant topics such as women 
in medicine, women’s health, 
including violence against 
women and reproductive 
freedom, women and 
leadership, and social issues 
relevant to the health and  
well-being of women.

••••• Promote women’s  
health in our priority areas:
HPV Prevention•	

Pap Campaign•	

Women, Security and Peace •	
Network

	Women’s Cardio and •	
Cerebrovascular Health

@FMWCanada participated in the 
social media campaign for HPV 
Prevention Week in October 2017, 
Immunize Canada’s Immunization 
Week in April, and in World Ovarian 
Cancer Day on May 8, supporting 
our partners with retweets and 
mentions, raising awareness of 
women’s health and promoting 	
a prevention lifestyle.

WoMed, the FMWC blog, is 
accessible to everyone from the 
FMWC home page under the 
“Blog” tab. You can find the most 
recent 4 postings listed on the 
FMWC home page. You can find 	
	

Social Media, Women in Medicine and @FMWCanada 
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our Statements in Support of 
Rohingya Women and Children, 
and for Ending Sexual Assault and 
Discrimination at the UN. We’re 
working on a series of Women 
in Leadership blog posts, and a 
special feature on Women in the 
North is coming up. And of course, 
always, a celebration of women 
physicians in Canada through the 
exploration of their history and 
their continuing contributions to 
Canadian health care. Automatic 
notification of new blog posts goes 
directly to subscriber inboxes. Have 
you subscribed yet?

What difference does 
social media make?

That’s always a good question. It 
depends on what the goals are. As 
individuals, people come to social 
media for different reasons than 
organizations do.

Twitter user @adamacifu put 
forward a nice summary of the 
benefits of social media, particularly 
Twitter, for individuals:

The benefits of Twitter for (this) MD

••••• Tweeting about articles 
helps me to synthesize and 
remember findings

••••• Tweeting about ideas 
helps me process them and 
engage with others

••••• “Twitter fam” alerts me 
to articles I would have missed

••••• Twitter has introduced 
me to thousands of valuable, 
virtual colleagues.

For the FMWC, the goal of our 
social media strategy is to support 
the vision of the FMWC:

To be the networking and 
professional development home 
for all Canadian women in the 
medical profession while being 
the preeminent advocate for 
women’s health across Canada.

How’s it working?

Recently, the following tweet by 
Past President, Dr. Gail Beck 	
(@GailYentalBeck) sparked a Twitter 
storm regarding the role of medical 

organizations in promoting and 
supporting diversity in leadership.

Disappointing that not one woman 
is running in this @CMPAmembers 
election. I don’t think CMPA has 
ever had a woman President …

@FMWCanada entered the 
conversation in support of diversity 
in leadership and on the role of 
organizations, and their leadership, 
in advocating and promoting 
diversity in their organizations. It 
was quite a busy thread for a good 
part of a Saturday morning. And 
then this tweet appeared:

I’m glad to see the Federation 	
of Medical Women gets it!

And it’s true. @FMWCanada does 
get it. We’ve been “getting it” for 
94 years and adding our voice to 
those advocating for change for 
women in medicine and for women 
in Canadian society: for female 
suffrage, for women’s reproductive 
freedom, for health care equity 
for women, and for access to 
leadership for all women.

We get it because we listen. 	
We get it because we live it.  

Follow us:
Twitter - @FMWCanada

Facebook – Federation of Medical 
Women of Canada Page

LinkedIn page – Federation of 
Medical Women of Canada

WoMed blog – Subcribe

Join Us: 
Become a member at: 	
https://fmwc.ca/membership/	
become-a-member/

Upcoming Events

2018

September 21-23, 2018; Toronto, ON	
Women Physicians: Making a 	
World of Difference	
https://fmwc.ca/2018-agm/	
FMWC AGM & Educational Sessions 

October 1 – 7, 2018	
Second Annual HPV Prevention Week	
https://fmwc.ca/hpv-prevention-week/

October 15 – 19, 2018	
PAP Campaign	
https://fmwc.ca/events/pap-campaign/

2019

June 3-6, 2019; Vancouver, BC	
Women Deliver Conference	
wd2016.org/

June 7-9, 2019; Ottawa, ON	
Canadian Women in Medicine 
Wellness Conference	
https://canadianwim.ca/pages/
wellness-conference

July 25-28, 2019; New York City, NY	
Centennial Congress of the Medical 
Women’s International Association	
https://www.amwa-doc.org/mwia100/

https://fmwc.ca/membership/ become-a-member/
https://fmwc.ca/fmwc-statement-of-support-for-rohingya-women-and-girl-refugees/
https://fmwc.ca/fmwc-statement-of-support-for-rohingya-women-and-girl-refugees/
https://fmwc.ca/support-the-un-feminist-network-in-ending-sexual-assault-and-discrimination-at-the-un/
https://fmwc.ca/support-the-un-feminist-network-in-ending-sexual-assault-and-discrimination-at-the-un/
https://fmwc.ca/women-and-leadership-women-leaders-in-canadian-medicine/
https://fmwc.ca/women-and-leadership-women-leaders-in-canadian-medicine/
https://fmwc.ca/subscribe-to-our-blog/
https://twitter.com/fmwcanada
https://www.facebook.com/FMWC1/
https://www.facebook.com/FMWC1/
https://ca.linkedin.com/company/fmwc-ffmc
https://ca.linkedin.com/company/fmwc-ffmc
https://fmwc.ca/subscribe-to-our-blog/
https://fmwc.ca/2018-agm/
https://fmwc.ca/hpv-prevention-week/
https://fmwc.ca/events/pap-campaign/
http://wd2016.org/
https://canadianwim.ca/pages/wellness-conference
https://canadianwim.ca/pages/wellness-conference
https://www.amwa-doc.org/mwia100/
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 Ten Reasons 
to Join!

1.	 Networking – connect with other women in medicine, both 
locally and nationally.

“I love the FMWC events, they are a ton of fun. Put a group 
of great women together in a room, add laughter, relaxation, 
support, throw in an activity…its magic.”

Dr. Mamta Gautam (Ottawa, ON)

2.	 Mentoring – learn from the women who blazed trails before you.

“Joining the FMWC was a very important decision I made as a 
medical student. It has provided me with incredible opportunities 
to network and find mentorship and support. The role and 
status of women in medicine has changed dramatically over the 
generations and I’m very excited to be part of bringing women’s 
health and medical education to the forefront.”

Dr. Pamela Liao (Toronto, ON)

3.	 Advocacy – participates in national and international 
women’s health care discussions.

“I joined the FMWC over 50 years ago as a medical student. I 
have been a member since then because it meant being part 
of the most powerful advocate on behalf of women physicians 
and an organization passionately committed to promoting 
women’s health.”

Dr. May Cohen, 2016 Inductee, Canadian Medical Hall of Fame

4.	 Volunteer opportunities on the Board of Directors and 
Committees – a chance to develop skills and contribute!

“I feel the FMWC has become a stepping stone in leadership 
development for women. Many opportunities are provided  
to practice skills necessary in mobilizing enthusiasm and 
actions towards effective goals for women’s health and status 
of women.”

Dr. Nahid Azad (Ottawa, ON)

5.	 Education and expertise - Obtain the skills necessary to 
advance your career through local, regional and national 
conferences, seminars and workshops.

“I became a FMWC member to learn from the inspiring female 
physicians that have paved the way for the rest of us in the 
field. We have those pioneers to thank for how much easier 
it is for us, and I am reminded of that every time I hear one of 
them speak at an FMWC event. They taught me that it is not 
only within my grasp, but within my rights to be all that I can be 
both as a doctor and as a woman.”

Dr. Sarah Warden (Toronto, ON)

6.	 Participation and support of national women’s health 
initiatives like the annual Cervical Cancer Awareness Week.

“Our interconnectedness can spread messages quickly and 
good things happen. Case in point: FMWC’s Pap Smear 
campaign!”

Dr. Caroline Kosmas, (Regina, SK)

7.	 Publications – you receive a subscription to several 	
FMWC publications.

“As female physicians we speak the same language - in a 
sense of short hand of shared issues that often are gender 
associated. Life balance and work satisfaction are both critical 
for success. Being a member of the FMWC has allowed me to 
tap into a wealth of shared experiences and excellent advice 
and support.”

Dr. Marla Shapiro (Toronto, ON)

8.	 International opportunities – as an FMWC member you 
are automatically a member of an international network of 
women physicians called the Medical Women’s International 
Association (MWIA).

“…this is a venue that helps us develop our leadership skills 
and to be a part of something that can help shape the future  
of medicine for women and issues relevant to women’s health. 
We also are connected globally to similar organizations.”

Dr. Cathy MacLean (Calgary, AB)

9.	 Recognition through our annual awards (May Cohen, 
Honorary Member, Enid Johnson MacLeod, Reproductive 
Health and Student Leadership awards) and financial 
assistance for students and physicians through FMWC 	
grants, loans and research funds.

10.	Affinity Program – enjoy special benefits and discounts 	
from select providers, such as MD Financial Management, 
Flight Centre, Telus, Dialogue.co and PolyMed Chirurgical.

Questions?
Call: 1-844-215-8455 or 613-569-5881

Email: fmwcmain@fmwc.ca

Join us!
fmwc.ca/membership/become-a-member

fmwcmain@fmwc.ca
https://fmwc.ca/membership/become-a-member/
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TDAP IMMUNIZATION DURING 
PREGNANCY: POCKET GUIDE 
FOR IMMUNIZERS

The National Advisory Committee on Immunization (NACI)  
recommends immunization with Tdap vaccine for the 
following:

• all pregnant women, during each pregnancy, irrespective 
of previousTdap immunization history and interval 
between pregnancies.

Dosage and Schedule
One dose of Tdap vaccine is 0.5 mL. 

1. All healthy pregnant women during each pregnancy 
• Administer one dose of Tdap between 27 and 32 weeks 

gestation.

2. Pregnant women at high risk for preterm delivery 
• Administer one dose of Tdap between 13 and 26 weeks 

gestation.

Re-Immunization
If Tdap immunization was provided early in pregnancy, it is 
not necessary to re-immunize after 13 weeks of gestation.

Contraindications and Precautions
Tdap vaccines are contraindicated in persons with a 
history of anaphylaxis after previous administration of the 
Tdap vaccine and in persons with proven immediate or 
anaphylactic hypersensitivity to any component of the 
vaccine or its container.

Adverse Reactions
• Soreness or redness at injection site.
• Occasional slight fever may occur.
• Very rarely, moderate to severe reactions may occur.

Simultaneous Administration with Other 
Vaccines
Tdap vaccines may be administered concomitantly with 
routine vaccines at different injection sites using separate 
needles and syringes.

For more information, visit the National Advisory Committee on 
Immunization (NACI) website at https://www.canada.ca/en/public-
health/services/immunization/national-advisory-committee-on-
immunization-naci.html
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“When I was a medical student 
at McMaster University, I was 
introduced to the Federation 	
of Medical Women of Canada by 
Dr. May Cohen.

I was taken aback by the warm 
welcome we received and the 
support for us ‘lowly’ (as we saw 
ourselves) medical students by 
the inspirational and successful 
women present. Over the years I 
have had the pleasure of attending 
wonderful educational events that 
helped me grow both personally 
and professionally and to network 
with other like-minded women in 
my medical community. It is a gift 	
I felt very strongly about passing on 
to the next generation of medical 
women. As I see the passion and 
keen intelligence in these young 
Women, I know that  the profession 
will continue to be in good hands, 
and that the Federation will 
continue to grow.”
Dr. Claudia Hubbes, MD, FCFP
Proud sponsor of 5 medical students for FMWC, Family 
Physician at the Rosemount FHO Assistant Professor, 
Dept of Family medicine at the University of Ottawa.

Cancer Prevention 
Through HPV Vaccination 
in Your Practice: An 
Action Guide for 
Physicians, Physician 
Assistants, and Nurse 
Practitioners

National HPV Vaccination 
Roundtable (US)
February 2018

Consult the clinical action guide.
hpvroundtable.org/wp-content/
uploads/2018/04/PROVIDERS-
Action-Guide-WEB.pdf

Visit our website for	
more testimonials!

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/immunization/national-advisory-committee-on-imunization-naci.html
https://fmwc.ca/membership/benefits-of-membership/
http://hpvroundtable.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/PROVIDERS-Action-Guide-WEB.pdf
http://hpvroundtable.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/PROVIDERS-Action-Guide-WEB.pdf
http://hpvroundtable.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/PROVIDERS-Action-Guide-WEB.pdf
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IRON THERAPY THAT MAY HELP OPTIMIZE 
TREATMENT SUCCESS FOR

ALL PATIENT TYPES

1. Pharmacy Practice+ and Profession Santé 2018 / The Medical Post and Profession Santé 2018 - Survey on OTC Counselling and Recommendations.

FeraMAX® is the #1 iron supplement 
recommended by both Canadian 

Pharmacists and Physicians!1

THREE YEARS IN A ROW!

Dietary 
Considerations

Elderly

Pregnant

Vegan

Infants

Children

Women

1.888.439.0013
feramax@biosyent.com

www.FeraMAX.com

http://www.feraMAX.com
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Shelley Ross, MD, Secretary General, MWIA

It is just a little over a year before 
the Medical Women’s International 
Association will hold its Centennial 
Congress to celebrate its 100th 
anniversary.  I do hope you will plan 
to join us as the venue is New York 
City and the date is July 25-28, 
2018.  Registration will open in June 
and abstracts are currently being 
accepted. Please visit the website 
www.amwa-doc.org/mwia100 
for registration.  The Second 
Special Update with details about 
the congress and the General 
Assemblies will be circulated in July.

MWIA had a great turnout for 
the Commission on the Status 
of Women (CSW) in New York 
March 12-23.  MWIA held a parallel 
event entitled, Women Doctors 
Achieving Gender Equality/
Empowerment in the Rural 
Setting and presented to a room 
that was standing room only.  	
Dr. Gail Beck and I were able 
to attend the reception at the 
Canadian Mission on the Monday 
night and meet the official Canadian 
government delegation.  CSW is 
held each March, so let me know 	
if you wish to attend in 2019.

Close on the heels of the CSW 
was the North American Regional 

Meeting of MWIA, sponsored by 
the American Medical Women’s 
Association (AMWA) and held in 
Philadelphia March 22-25.  The 
theme was Women Igniting 
Change.  Dr. Bev Johnson 
represented the Federation well and 
brought greetings on your behalf.  
She chaired a panel on Women’s 
Leadership in Healthcare with 	
Dr. Eliza Chin, Executive Director 
of the American Medical Women’s 
Association.  Dr. Vivien Brown 
presented on CANADAvsHPV and 
a working group was formed of 
Federation and AMWA members 
to spread Canada’s work. AMWA is 
doing fantastic work on Trafficking in 
Women and has developed a train-
the-trainer model called SUSTAIN 
(Stand Up To Sex Trafficking:  
Awareness, Implementation, 
Networking) that can be accessed 
at www.amwa-doc.org/news/stand-
up-to-sex-trafficking-awareness-
implementation-and-networking.

The meeting included a visit to the 
Legacy Centre where the AMWA 
and MWIA Archives are housed.

The Southern European Region of 
MWIA held their regional congress 
in Palermo, Sicily.  The theme was 
Multidisciplinary Approach to 
Chronic Illnesses and Gender 
Differences.  Italy has been 

the recipient of many refugees, 
prompting MWIA to take an interest 
in refugee health.  

There is one regional meeting left 
in this triennium and it is for the 
Central Asia region.  It is being held 
in Bangkok, Thailand, September 
6-8 and the theme is Women’s 
Wellbeing—A Global Perspective.  
Should you wish to join us, please 
visit www.carc2018.com.  

A MWIA delegation will shortly be 
off to Geneva to attend the World 
Health Assembly.  MWIA is in 
official relations with WHO and has 
many projects on the go.   One of 
the areas of work revolves around 
Canada’s HPV work, reporting back 
on the success of CANADAvsHPV 
that we announced to them 	
last year.  Should you wish to 
be part of this yearly delegation 
next year, please let me know at 
secretariat@mwia.net.  

Once again, I ask you to consider 
joining us in New York City for the 
Centennial Celebration.  It looks to 
be a great celebration of the success 
of women in medicine for the past 
100 years.  As the new triennium 
starts at the end of the meeting, 
Canada will be providing the Vice 
President for North America to the 
MWIA Executive.  See you there!

Update from MWIA

Special Offer for FMWC Members presenting 
at MWIA Centennial July 25-28, 2019
It is common practice for the 
American Medical Women’s 
Association and other medical 
associations in the United States 
to charge a poster fee to cover the 
cost of the poster boards used to 
display the posters.

As those coming from international 
destinations have extra costs, in 	

the spirit of sisterhood the 	
MWIA executive is pleased to 
offer international registrants 
the option of a promotion code 
“MWIA100” on the poster 
submission form that would  
have MWIA pay this $40 fee.  
This is in addition to FMWC 
members able to access the 

member registration fee for 	
the congress.

We look forward to seeing you 
in New York City July 25-28, 
2019 Oral presentations and 
poster submissions are currently 
being accepted while congress 
registration will open June 30, 2018.

www.carc2018.com
mailto:secretariat@mwia.net
https://www.amwa-doc.org/mwia100
https://www.amwa-doc.org/mwia100
https://form.jotform.com/80212333584147
https://form.jotform.com/80212333584147
https://www.amwa-doc.org/mwia100
https://www.amwa-doc.org/mwia100
http://www.amwa-doc.org/mwia100
www.amwa-doc.org/news/stand-up-to-sex-trafficking-awareness-implementation-and-networking
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Foundation Updates

Medical Women of Canada 
Foundation: Logo Design  
Competition

The Medical Women of Canada 
Foundation (MWCF) is a separate, 
arms-length Charity founded by 
the FMWC committed to the 
professional, social and personal 
advancement of women physicians 
and to the promotion of the well-
being of women both in the medical 
profession and in society at large. 
The Foundation runs two awards: 
the Maude Abbott Scholarship 

Fund for medical students, and the 
Maude Abbott Research Fund for 
practicing physicians. The Maude 
Abbott Scholarship Fund provides 
scholarships of up to $1000 to 
women medical students, and under 
certain circumstances, women for 
post-graduate medical training. 
The Maude Abbott Research 
Fund provides grants to women 
physicians for medical research.

The Foundation is a registered 
charity that provides tax receipts 
to all donors of the Maude 
Abbott Scholarship Fund and the 
Maude Abbott Research Fund. 
No contribution is too small in the 
promotion of women in the medical 
profession and society at large.

To contribute today please visit 
fmwc.ca/donate

Thank you for your donations.

The Medical Women of Canada 
Foundation is delighted to 
announce they are accepting 
designs for their official logo and 
they want to hear from you!

The goal is open, but the key is 
to represent the mission of the 
Foundation and include the spirit 	
of medical women in Canada.

Not feeling artistic? Submit your 
concept with an explanation 	
of elements.

The winning design will be 
announced at the 2018 FMWC 	
AGM in Toronto with a prize 	
for the winner.

Criteria:

Simplicity is key – no more than 	•	
3 colours, please.

Reproducible in black and white.•	

Able to be scaled – recognizable •	
if enlarged or reduced.

Eligibility:

All Canadian women physicians, •	
residents, and medical students 
with preference given to FMWC 
member submissions.

Deadline:

Midnight EST July 15, 2018 •	 to 
the National Office, with “MWCF 
Logo Contest” in the subject line.

Silent Auction

The MWCF will be hosting 
a very special Silent Auction 
during the FMWC National 
Conference Gala to be held 
Saturday, September 22, 2018 
starting at 6:30 pm at the Bata 
Shoe Museum.

Join us for a night of elegance 
with fantastic food, company, 
and private access to the Bata 
Shoe Museum Collection, 
including a very special exhibit 
Manolo Blahnik: The Art of 
Shoes Silent Auction will be 
open throughout the night with 
very special offerings, to be 
announced. All proceeds will 
support the Medical Women  
of Canada Foundation.

Tickets available online  
or by contacting the  
FMWC National Office 

Looking forward to seeing  
you in Toronto.

https://fmwc.ca/donate
mailto:fmwcmain@fmwc.ca
http://www.batashoemuseum.ca/manoloblahnik/
http://www.batashoemuseum.ca/manoloblahnik/
https://fmwc.ca/2018-agm-registration-form/
https://fmwc.ca/contact-us
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4  Hyaluronic acid helps promote healing of the 
vaginal mucosa1

4 Relieves vaginal dryness

4  Hormone-free moisturizer

Convenient and easy-to-use vaginal suppositories

1. Chen, John, et al. Functions of Hyaluronan in Wound Repair. Wound Rep Reg 1999; 7:79-89.

tf: 1.888.439.0013
repagyn@biosyent.com

www.repagyn.ca

http://www.repagyn.ca
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EXECUTIVES

President 
Dr. Beverly Johnson

Past President 
Dr. Anne Niec

President Elect 
Dr. Kathee Andrews

National Co-Treasurers 
Dr. Kathleen Gartke	
Dr. Susan Wilkinson

Honorary Secretary 
Dr. Clover Hemans

 
BOARD MEMBERS

National Resident Representative 
Dr. Brittany Dyer

National Student Representative 
Danusha Jebanesan

MWIA National Coordinator 
Dr. Nahid Azad

FMWC Member At Large 
Dr. Pamela Liao

REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVES
Region I – British Columbia & Yukon
Vacant
Region II – Alberta, NWT,  
Saskatchewan, Manitoba & Nunavut
Dr. Setorme Tsikata

Region III – Ontario, Québec
Vacant

Region IV –Atlantic Provinces
(NB, NS, PEI, NL & Labrador)
Dr. Sajni Thomas	

COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Chair of PAP 
Dr. Susan McFaul

Chair of HPV 
Dr. Vivien Brown

Chair of Communications 
Dr. Charissa Patricelli

Chair of Awards 
Dr. Anne Wong

Chair of Membership  
Dr. Mamta Gautam

Board of Directors 2017-2018

Visit us online at  
http://fmwc.ca/about-us/

local-branches/  
to learn more about your 

local branch. 

Want to get involved in a 
Committee? Reach out to the 
National Office, anytime, via 

fmwcmain@fmwc.ca.

Call for Nominations

FMWC 2018 – 2019 
Board of Directors

The FMWC is looking for members 
to join the Board of Directors 
for 2018 – 2019. All roles will be 
assigned at the first meeting of 
the 2018 – 2019 Board of Directors 
to be held following the AGM in 
Toronto on September 23, 2018.

Who are we looking for?

We’re looking for a diverse group 
of women physicians who share the 
vision and commitment of the FMWC 
of advancing women physicians 
professionally, socially, and personally; 
while also promoting the well-being 
of women both in the medical 
profession and society at large. Ideal 
candidates will have leadership 
experience and expertise in some 
of the following areas: Financial 
Management, Risk Management, 
Legal/Governance, Non-profit/
Public Sector Management, Strategic 

Planning, Media/PR, Communications, 
Government Relations.

Directors will serve a term of one 
year, unless otherwise stated, with 
eligibility for reappointment for 
consecutive terms. These positions 
commence in September 2018.

For more information, please consult 
the By-Laws of the Federation or 
reach out to the National Office.

What is expected of directors?

Directors meet in person twice a 
year, including at the Interim Board 
Meeting (typically held in January) 
and the Annual Board Meeting 
held prior to the AGM (typically 
September). Directors are expected 
to also participate in regular 
teleconferences. Directors are also 
expected to be committed to the 
mission and vision of the FMWC. 
Additionally, board members should 
plan to be accessible for personal 
contact in between board meetings.

Apply now!

The next election for the FMWC 
Board of Directors will take place at 
the AGM on Saturday, September 22, 
2018 in Toronto, ON. The deadline for 
receipt of nominations/applications 	
is Friday, August 3, 2018 at  
4:00pm EST.

Please complete the following form 
and submit to the National Office at
fmwcmain@fmwc.ca, with the 
subject line “Board of Directors 
Nomination 2018-2019.” Or print off 
the form and mail it to the National 
Office at the following address:

FMWC  
Attn: Nominating Committee
1021 Thomas Spratt Place
Ottawa, ON 
K1G 5L5

We look forward to receiving your 
nomination or application!

https://fmwc.ca/about-us/bylaws/article-5-officers-of-the-corporation/
mailto:fmwcmain@fmwc.ca
https://fmwc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/FMWC-2018-2019-Board-Nomination-Form.pdf
mailto:fmwcmain@fmwc.ca

